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State Representative P. Scott Lipps 
Ohio House of Representatives 

House Bill 527 
  

          Chairman Baldridge, Vice Chair McClain, Ranking Member Sheehy, and 

Members of the House Transportation and Public Safety Committee, thank you 

very much for the opportunity to present sponsor testimony on House Bill 527. 

 This bill would create the “Shriners” specialty license plate. The logo and 

words on the license plate would be selected by members of the Antioch Shrine.  

There is be an additional charge of $25 for this license plate. As is standard, $10 

would go directly to the Bureau of Motor Vehicles to compensate for an additional 

services required to manufacture the “Shriners” license plate. The additional $15 

would go to the Antioch Shrine Foundation.    

          Once again, thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on House 

Bill 527 and I would be happy to take any questions.  

 

 


